
   

2100 Tulare Street / Fresno, California 93721 

(559) 600-3141 / Fax (559) 600-4400 

Equal Opportunity Employer 

  Page 1 of 1 

Et33 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

March 17, 2022 

 

The Fresno County District Attorney’s Office 

Encourages Safe St. Patrick’s Day Celebrations 
 

This St. Patrick’s Day, criminal justice partners throughout Fresno County will be on alert for 

suspected impaired drivers. The Fresno County District Attorney’s Office reminds the community 

to celebrate the holiday responsibly. 

 

Additional officers will be on patrol March 17 looking for drivers suspected of driving under the 

influence of alcohol and/or drugs. 

 

Deputy District Attorneys Steven Ueltzen and Christopher Moss, Fresno County’s specialty DUI 

prosecutors, remind you to have a game plan before you celebrate St. Patrick’s Day. “Designate a 

sober driver or make other plans to get home safely,” they say. 

 

During the 2019 St. Patrick’s Day holiday period, nearly half of all traffic deaths throughout the 

country involved a drunk driver. 

 

The Fresno County District Attorney’s Office wants to warn the community that alcohol is not the 

only substance that can cause impairment. Cannabis, prescription medications, over-the-counter 

drugs, and illegal drugs can all lead to a DUI. 

 

If you ever see a suspected drunk driver on the road, call 911. 

 

Funding for this program is provided by a grant from the California Office of Traffic Safety, 

through the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration.  
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COUNTY OF FRESNO 
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District Attorney 


